



Nashville Area Music Teachers Association


Dear Teacher:


_____________________________________________________________________, student of 


_______________________________________________________________, is a participant in 
Pianorama 2021 at Collins Alumni Auditorium on the campus of Lipscomb University, the 
weekend of November 19, 20, and 21.


Pianorama is an opportunity for students to perform piano duets in a rare and challenging 
ensemble setting. The weekend event, sponsored by the Nashville Area Music Teachers 
Association, requires two rehearsals as well as the concert. 


More than 150 students, family members, and teachers from the middle Tennessee area will 
participate.  This year’s conductor is Seth Gregory, a notable and talented educator, pianist, and 
conductor. 


The first rehearsal begins Friday, November 19 at 1:00 p.m. We respectfully request an excused 
early dismissal for the above named student to participate in this unique, challenging, and 
educational event.


We appreciate your cooperation, and cordially invite you to attend the Pianorama concert, 
November 21, at 2:00 p.m. 


Respectfully yours,


Anna Lynn Vaughan and Christina LaTouche, Co-Chairs


